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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY / AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 
 

September 30, 2020 

 

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

The Honorable Joyce Krawiec, Chair   The Honorable Josh Dobson, Chair 

Joint Legislative Oversight Committee on    Joint Legislative Oversight Committee on 

Health and Human Services    Health and Human Services 

North Carolina General Assembly    North Carolina General Assembly 

Room 308, Legislative Office Building   Room 307B, Legislative Office Building 

Raleigh, NC 27603     Raleigh, NC 27603 

 

The Honorable Donny Lambeth, Chair 

Joint Legislative Oversight Committee on 

Health and Human Services 

North Carolina General Assembly 

Room 303, Legislative Office Building 

Raleigh, NC 27603 

 

Dear Chairmen: 

 

North Carolina General Statue §143B-168.27, requires the Department of Health and Human Services, 

Division of Child Development and Early Education (DCDEE) to submit an annual report on the final 

adjustments to the allocations of the four percent (4%) administrative costs to the Joint Legislative 

Oversight Committee on Health and Human Services and the Fiscal Research Division. The purpose of 

this report is to satisfy this reporting requirement for the realignment of Child Care and Development 

Fund (CCDF) Block Grant dollars.  

 

On behalf of Secretary Cohen, the Department is notifying you that this report will be delayed. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this report, please contact Ariel Ford, Director for the Division 

of Child Development and Early Education, at 919-814-6300. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mandy Cohen, MD, MPH 

Secretary 

 

 
cc:  Matt Gross Hattie Gawande   Rob Kindsvatter  Ariel Ford   

 Kody Kinsley Joyce Jones  Marjorie Donaldson  Jared Simmons  

 Lisa Wilks Theresa Matula   Luke MacDonald Katherine Restrepo 

 Erin Matteson Jane Chiulli  Susan G. Perry  Mark Collins  

 Jessica Meed      

DocuSign Envelope ID: B2B1F6D5-2125-49B2-B04D-20F7441719F4

on behalf of

http://www.ncdhhs.gov/


 

 

 

 

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 
 

ROY COOPER                                                                                                        MANDY COHEN, MD, MPH 
GOVERNOR                                                                                                                                              SECRETARY  

WWW.NCDHHS.GOV 

TEL 919-855-4800 • FAX 919-715-4645 

LOCATION: 101 BLAIR DRIVE • ADAMS BUILDING • RALEIGH, NC 27603 

MAILING ADDRESS: 2001 MAIL SERVICE CENTER • RALEIGH, NC 27699-2001 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY / AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 
 

September 30, 2020 

 

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

Mark Trogdon, Director   

Fiscal Research Division        

Suite 619, Legislative Office Building   

Raleigh, NC 27603    

 

Dear Director Trogdon: 

 

North Carolina General Statue §143B-168.27, requires the Department of Health and Human Services, 

Division of Child Development and Early Education (DCDEE) to submit an annual report on the final 

adjustments to the allocations of the four percent (4%) administrative costs to the Joint Legislative 

Oversight Committee on Health and Human Services and the Fiscal Research Division. The purpose of 

this report is to satisfy this reporting requirement for the realignment of Child Care and Development 

Fund (CCDF) Block Grant dollars. Pursuant to the provisions of law, the Department is pleased to submit 

the attached report. 

 

On behalf of Secretary Cohen, the Department is notifying you that this report will be delayed. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this report, please contact Ariel Ford, Director for the Division 

of Child Development and Early Education, at 919-814-6300. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mandy Cohen, MD, MPH 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
cc:  Matt Gross Hattie Gawande   Rob Kindsvatter  Ariel Ford   

 Kody Kinsley Joyce Jones  Marjorie Donaldson  Jared Simmons  

 Lisa Wilks Theresa Matula   Luke MacDonald Katherine Restrepo 
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